Jenna Leifso

From: Donna MacDougall

Sent: February-07-20 8:38 AM

To: Jenna Leifso

Subject: FW: Update on the Douglas Point Decommissioning Project
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Donna MacDougall, CMO
Clerk

Municipality of Kincardine
1475 Concession 5, RR5
Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6
Ph:519-396-3468 ext. 7112
Fax: 519-396-8288

Please visit http://www. kincardine,.ca

From: >ERM Stakeholder Relations <ERMStakeholder@cnl.ca>
Sent: February-06-20 3:14 PM

To: >ERM Stakeholder Relations <ERMStakeholder@cnl.ca>
Subject: Update on the Douglas Point Decommissioning Project

UNRESTRICTED / ILLIMITEE

Good afternoon,

We at Canadian Nuclear Laboratories (CNL) appreciate your interest in the Douglas Point Decommissioning Project and
we’d like to share an update related to the project’s licence amendment application.

This morning, Canada’s nuclear regulator, the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC), released the dates for the
hearing on the application we submitted to amend the current licence to a decommissioning licence. The hearing has
been scheduled for June 17*" and 18" of this year.

If granted, this licence would enable us to move towards further decommissioning work. However, we would still have
to submit further documents and have these documents approved by the CSNC in order for the planned
decommissioning work to begin. Essentially, obtaining a licence amendment is necessary, but not sufficient, for CNL to
do additional decommissioning work.

For more information on the hearing and how to participate in the hearing please see the CNSC notice:
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/pdf/NoticePublicHearing-CNL-DP-June2020-¢, pdf




Please let me know if you any questions or would like more information.

Thanks again,
Margot

Margot Thompson

Communications Specialist, Environmental Remediation Management
Canadian Nuclear Laboratories

Margot.Thompson@cnl.ca

Tel. 519 361 2673 ext. 23083

Cel. 519 501 1596
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